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Due to ongoing ‘blustery’ conditions, we are aware 

these have caused some damage to trees within 

Rockley Park and along the Cliff Walk.  

ROTPC regularly has a full ‘tree survey’ completed 

by professionals and is compliant with all 

recommended works whether these be urgent, or 

routine maintenance. 

However, sometimes nature takes us by surprise and 

therefore, we would like to ask residents to please 

exercise caution whilst out and about during adverse 

weather conditions. 

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact the 

Parish Council via: clerk@rotpc.com or 0115 9335808 

Thank you. 

Cllr Oliver Bere – Chair of Amenities 
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